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FISCAL NOTE

No significant fiscal or personnel impact to the Board of Parole.
The Governor’s proposed budget should be sufficient for the expected increase iIn
workload.

No significant fiscal or personnel impact to the Department of Corrections (DOC).
The DOC currently contracts for the services provided in the proposed
legislation. The contracted services are based on a number of beds available;
therefore, the risk level of offenders does not impact the costs of services.
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